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Dear Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well; it is that time of year again where we talk about the end of term 

arrangements. 

 

School finishes for the summer holidays on Friday 21st July. 

 

The last day will be lessons and school uniform as usual, but we finish a bit early that day for all years on 

site (Y7,8 & 9) at 1:15pm. 

 

Year 10 will be off site completing their Aspire week, and they too will finish early at Burnley Football club 

at 12:30pm on the Friday. 

 

School starts again on Monday 4th September at 8:30am for all students. We will send a reminder out at 

the end of holidays. 

 

Examination results will be published for our outgoing Year 11 students on Thursday 24th August. Again, 

reminders to follow. 

 

Finally, unfortunately due to the very wet weather this week sports day will have to be cancelled this 

Friday 14th July. Friday will be a normal school day instead. 
 

I hope you all get to have some family time over the summer holidays. Take care and stay safe. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Ruth England 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 


